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The Hon. Robert Borsak MLC 
Chair 
Portfolio Committee No. 5 – Legal Affairs 
Parliament of NSW 
budget.estimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

24 March 2021 

Dear Chair 

Subject: Clarification of evidence/transcript for Budget Estimates hearing 

I write to advise of a clarification to evidence given by myself at the Budget 
Estimates hearing for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No.5 – Legal Affairs, 
on Friday 26 February 2021.   

Clarification of survey name 
Page 63, paragraph 6 of the transcript currently reads as: 
‘Probably the most reliable method is the Australian Institute of Health and 
Welfare health in Youth Justice survey, which occurs every five years.’ 
This should be amended to: 
‘Probably the most reliable method is the Youth Justice Young People in 
Custody Health Survey (YPiCHS)’, which occurs every five years.’ 

Please publish my clarifications above. If you need further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on 

Paul O’Reilly 
Executive Director 
Youth Justice NSW 




